
Special Occasions 
1974 

Feb. 6 Southern Section Lecture. 
7 Sheffield Section Lecture 

SISIS Abbeydale G.C. 
20 Midland Lecture. 

Mar. 6 Southern Lecture. 
15 Midland Annual Dinner/ 

Dance Sutton Park, Sutton 
Coldfield 6.45 — 12.30 
Tickets £2. 

19 East Midland Section Film 
Show. 

22 Southern Section Annual 
Dinner/Dance. 

May 15 East Midland Spring Tour-
ament — Longcliffe G.C. 

15 Southern Section Spring 
Tournament. 

N o r t h Wes t Section 
Chairman: Hon. Secretary: 

O. P. JONES, H . M . WALSH 
Bramhall Golf Club Horrobin Cottage, 

Old Links Golf Club, 
Montserrat, Bolton, 

Lanes. 

Congratulations 
I am sure all members of the North 
West Section will be delighted to join 
me and the majority of members of 
the B.G.G.A. in wishing our friend 
and colleague, W. Summer our most 

sincere congratulations on his comple-
tion of 50 years' service as greenkeeper 
at the Grange Park Golf Club. Fifty 
years Walter ! ! Well, I can only say 
that's a lifetime and not many people 
can boast of being at one club for all 
their working life, and he the tokens 
of esteem that were expressed by the 
Captain and Council of Grange Park 
at the dinner they gave in your 
honour, and I had the privilege of 
being a guest, they were truly appre-
ciative and I am sure all the members 
of the B.G.G.A. who also remember 
you when you were the Chairman of 
the B.G.G.A., will be pleased to be 
associated with this tribute to a 
Gentlemen Greenkeeper; Well done 
Walter. 

Lecture 
Our thanks to Mr. J. Cogan, of 

Flymo for the very interesting talk 
and slides which he gave to about 20 
members on a very nasty evening 
weather-wise, also the refreshments 
provided. Our thanks also to Mr. 
Mitchell of Cheshire Light Tractors 
for his assistance to Mr. Cogan. The 
next talk will be given by a represen-
tative of Sisis on the 13th January, 
and the February talk will be given 
by Mr. P. Wyatt of Pattissons on 
February 18th. Please make a note of 
these dates and help to make them 
successful. 

Annual Trip 
Our sincere thanks to the directors 

of "Sisis" Macclesfield for their kind-
ness and courtesy when our members 
made a tour of their factory recently, 
also for the refreshments provided. 
Thank you once again. 

Spring Tournament 
Due to the kindness of the Captain 

and Council of Dean Wood Golf 
Club, we will be playing our Spring 
Tournament over their course on May 
16th 1974, details nearer the time. 




